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VANDERDASH

5K FUN RUN

The 15" Annual VanderDash 5K and Fun Run is right around the corner! Vanderlyn
Elementary would love for your organization to be a sponsor this year!

With support from Dunwoody businesses, our previous VanderDash races that include a
1 mile Fun Run and a 5k Race have raised over $20,000 annually, and allowed the PTO
to fund such school purchases as a major media center upgrade and informative
teacher training.

Various levels of sponsorship are available this year, including Diamond, Platinum,

Gold, Silver, Bronze and Dash Friend. Please see the attached information regarding all
levels and benefits. All sponsors at the Silver level and above can place promotional
items in our race bags. Other benefits of sponsorship include company name on race
shirts, race website, race banner, promotional posters, and in-school communications.

This year’s race will be held on March 18, 2023, and sponsorship commitments will be
made by emailing us at Viking.Vanderdash@gmail.com.

Sponsors have until November 20, 2022, to commit and submit payment to ensure that
all race materials are printed with correct sponsor information. An invoice will be sent to
you following your online commitment for your bookkeeping purposes.

We hope you'll take a moment to consider how you can support your local community
school, Vanderlyn Elementary. Please let us know if you have any questions and we
hope to see you at the finish line!

Best,

Gabriella Rozenblat
VanderDash Chair

https://www.jotform.com/form/92314987964170
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